
SHREE TRUST 

KARLA DURGA PARMESHWARI TEMPLE & RELIGIOUS TRUST 

ADVISORY FOR OPENING OF KARLA DURGA PARMESHWARI TEMPLE 

Jai Shankar 

In line with advisory issued by the Government of Maharashtra on 10 November 2021 to open the 

religious institutions to the public, we are pleased to inform all devotees that Karla Durga Parmeshwari 

Temple will be opened to public with effect from 19th November 2021. All devotees coming to the temple 

are requested to follow the below SOPs to ensure safety and maintain health in view of the pandemic: 

1. Visiting hours : MORNING 9 am to 1 pm 

EVENING 5 pm to 7 pm 

2. Seva counter will be open during above timings and devotees can make their contributions. Sevas 

will be performed at the respective Sannidhis but as per Government order no distribution of 

Prasadam will be done. 

3. Hand sanitisers installed at the entrance door of the temple should be used to disinfect the hands. 

4. Digital thermo gun will be manned by a security guard at the temple entrance door. 

5. Entry will be permitted only if mask is worn. 

6. Safe distancing to be maintained inside and around the temple premises; adherance to specific 

marked areas is mandatory. 

7. Max 25 devotees will be allowed entry at a time inside the temple; rest of the devotees will have 

to wait in a queue outside the door adhering to safe distance markers. 

8. For Sannikarsha maximum of 50 devotees will be allowed.  

9. Footwear will have to be removed at designated Shoe racks outside the temple. 

10. For devotees above 65 years of age and pregnant women only those who are fully vaccinated and 

14 days passed after 2nd dose of Covid-19 Vaccine should enter the temple. 

11. Devotee showing any signs of sickness should not enter the temple. 

12. Devotees are requested to restrict their movement only in the temple and not to move around in 

the temple compound.  

 
 
With Regards,  
Praveeṇ P KaḍĪe,  
On behalf of Shree Trust & KDPT 
17th November 2021 
 

 


